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Committee narrows list of
Ul presidential candidates

BY FARAZ MIRZA
STAFF WRITER

The Presidential Search
Committee met in a closed
session Monday to continue
narrowing down the number
of candidates being consid-
ered for the next president
of the University of Illinois.

Members of the Urbana
campus committee met at the
Henry Administration Build-
ing and spoke with other com-
mittee members from the
University’s Springfield and
Chicago campuses through
video conference.

Pam Strobel, co-chair of
the committee, opened the
meeting by thanking the
committee for its continu-
ous service to the Universi-
ty of Illinois. '

Following roll call, the

' committee went into exec-

utive session, which lasted
from 9:05 a.in. to 1:15 p.m.

University spokesperson
Thomas Hardy was unable
to disclose the current num-
ber of candidates under
consideration.

While the committee has
not yet set a date for when it
will forward its recommenda-
tions to the Board of Trustees
for final approval, Douglas
Beck, co-chair of the com-
mittee, estimated the com-
mittee will compile a list of
its top picks by the end of
November.

Current president, Robert
Easter will retire at the end of
next year, and the new presi-
dent will take effect on July
1, 2015.

Faraz can be reaéhed
at famirza2@dailyillini.
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